
179 Eramosa Road, Guelph
December 11, 2022

Dear members of the committee,

The accessory building located on 179 Eramosa Road property was purchased in 2003 and
at that time a kitchen and washroom was located in the accessory building. So at one time,
this building was habited.

Now that the bylaw has been passed in 2021 legalizing accessory building for residential
apartment use, it is our desire to satisfy all city staff requirements in order to legalize the
residential status of the accessory building.

Sincerely yours,

Leonard Van Harten


